
HAVE YOUR SAY 

A MEETING IS TO BE HELD BY THE PARISH COUNCIL ON 

SATURDAY  JUNE 3rd AT 11.00AM AT THE VILLAGE HALL  

TO ASSESS IF THE VILLAGE SUPPORTS THE PROPOSED 

PROJECT OF RENTING THE HALL FIELD FROM THE CROWN 

ESTATE WITH THE VIEW OF DEVELOPING IT, WITH 

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION AND HANDS ON INPUT, INTO 

A GREEN SPACE FOR PLEASURE AND A HAVEN FOR 

WILDLIFE, PROVIDING ACCESSIBILITY FOR ALL. 

IT WOULD BE DEDICATED TO QUEEN ELIZABETH II 

SO PLEASE COME ALONG AND VOICE YOUR 

OPINION 

 

IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO ATTEND BUT WOULD LIKE YOUR 

OPINION TO BE HEARD PLEASE EMAIL THE CLERK: 

billingboroughparishclerk@gmail.com 

OR WRITE TO: BPC, The Blackmiles, Vine St, NG34 0QE. 

ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO BE RECEIVED BY 3 JUNE 23 

 

NB: THE DECISION TO PROCEED WITH THIS PROJECT 

OR NOT WILL BE INFLUENCED DIRECTLY BY ANY 

VIEWS RECEIVED BY EMAIL, POST OR GIVEN AT THIS 

MEETING. 
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